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VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS & ELECTRONIC FILING
8035 4900 6232

February 6, 2014

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

Public Utilities Commission
State of New Hampshire
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DM 13-309 — Consolidated Edison Solutions, Inc. — Competitive Electric Supplier Application

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of Consolidated Edison Solutions, Inc. (“ConEdison Solutions”) to withdraw the
application filed in the above-captioned docket and dated October 29, 2013 for the renewal of
ConEdison Solutions’ registration as a competitive electric power supplier in the State of New
Hampshire.

ConEdison Solutions will file to renew its existing registration in October 2016 as required.

Please call me at (914) 286-7041 if there are any questions regarding this matter or if any additional
information would be helpful.

Sincerely,

[OM F el

Paul F. Mapelli
Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary
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